Attachment T.17

From: Kim Otis Branham

To: Scott McCormick

Subject: Formal Protest of Aurora Oaks Development
Date: Sunday, June 18, 2023 12:01:15 PM

Mr. McCormick, this is a letter protesting the Aurora Oaks Development for many reasons.
This project directly abuts our property. We have lived here since 1989 and see this project as
greatly diminishing the value and enjoyment of our property and that of the neighborhood.
We see wildlife, deer, many birds, owls, chipmunks, squirrels, rabbits, racoons, even eagles.
This would displace many of those. Having a road punched thru to Waldon Drive would take
a nice quiet road which many people walk with their pets, children and, in our case now,
grandchildren, and make it nearly impossible. Also, having all these homes built here would
greatly increase the the likelihood of crime I would think.

Please take all of the above into consideration when making a decision. We look forward to
the public hearing.

I reiterate again, I am not a newspaper or any media type reporter. [ am a retired freelance
court stenographer and just have kept this email address.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Ron Branham and
Kim Otis Branham
360-790-6149

Email: olympiacourtreporter@gmail.com
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